
 
 

 

  

 

7 March 2022 

 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 

VISIT TO BRISTOL MUSEUM 
1st April 2022 

 
As part of our project, ‘What legacies did the Greeks leave behind?’ we are planning a trip to Bristol 
Museum.  The children will have the opportunity to view the objects in the museum’s Greek collection, and 
take part in a fantastic workshop where museum staff will focus on key aspects of the Greek period and 
children can folly immerse themselves in what life was like during the time of the Ancient Greeks.  We will 
also then take part in a trail outside of the museum site, looking at the influence that the Greeks have had 
on the architecture and statues in our modern cities.   
 
The cost for the museum workshop and coach is £12.30 (£6.15 for Pupil Premium) and must be paid by 
Friday 25th March 2022. Payment to be made via Parentpay.    
 
Please provide your child with a packed lunch and water bottle for the day which will be eaten at the 
museum.  Those in receipt of a free school meal will be provided with a packed lunch but must bring along 
a water bottle.     
 
School uniform must be worn.  
 
The coach will be leaving at 9:00am and will return to school at 3:00pm.  
 
If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact us.  
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
Paul Davis, Sam Nicholson & Jason Nicolaides  

 
  
 
 
 

 

BANWELL PRIMARY SCHOOL 
Belong Believe Achieve 
Headteacher: Mrs C Pocock 

 

West Street, Banwell, North Somerset, BS29 6DB 

Telephone: 01934 822498   

Email: office@banwellprimary.co.uk 
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